
INVESTING IN KC

KC Water is replacing about one-half mile of break-prone or obsolete water mains along 1st 
Street/Guinotte Avenue from Campbell Street to I-35/I-29, including at or near property you 
own or occupy at [property address]. 

Project information is included here. Learn more about KC Water’s water main replacement 
program in a video you can view on the KC Water website. 

Kansas City’s water system is an intricate network of nearly 2,800 miles of water pipelines, 
control valves, storage tanks, pump stations, and more. This initiative is part of a 
comprehensive program to improve water service now and provide sustainable water service 
for generations to come.

September 2023 to June 2024

WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT COMING
1st Street/Guinotte Avenue 
from Campbell Street 
to I-35/I-29 

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD - HOW TO LEARN MORE
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This project is part of a comprehensive plan to reduce water main breaks and increase the reliability of the 
Kansas City water distribution system, an intricate network of nearly 2,800 miles of water pipelines, control 
valves, storage tanks, pump stations, and more. 

THANK YOU!
We intend to improve your water service with as little 
disruption as possible. We are grateful for your patience, 
cooperation, and support as we upgrade Kansas City together.

Stay in Touch

•  View the video on the link under this project’s name at www.kcwater.us/projects/current-projects. 

•  Scan the QR code or visit www.kcwater.us/projects/current-projects and go to “Water Main 
Replacement: 1st Street/Guinotte Avenue from Campbell Street to I-35/I-29

•  Send an e-mail to water.projects@kcmo.org with the subject line, “Project Updates – 1st Street/
Guinotte.” We will add your e-mail address to a list receive periodic updates.

How Will This Affect Me?
•  Traffic lanes may be temporarily closed, but 

you will always have access to your property.

•  Large equipment will create noise and dust, 
which will be controlled.

•  Water service will be shut off for brief periods. 
You will get advance notice.

•  We will restore the street, curbs, driveways 
and sidewalks. We will restore lawns during 
planting season.

WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT
1st Street/Guinotte Avenue from Campbell Street to I-35/I-29

www.kcwater.us

Contact the Project Team
Before, during or after this project, we’re ready 
to respond. Contact us anytime. We will reply 
promptly during regular business hours.

•  Mike Harris, Supervisor, Infrastructure Solutions 
LLC, 417-230-3740 or mharris@i-solutionsllc.com

•  Sean Allen, Resident Inspector, KC Water
    816-513-0318 or Sean.Allen@kcmo.org

•  Reza Zonnooz, Project Manager, KC Water 
    816-513-0309 or Reza.Zonnooz@kcmo.org

How Can I Learn More About Our New Water Main?

https://www.kcwater.us/projects/current-projects
https://www.kcwater.us/projects/current-projects

